
                 
 
 

 
 

NO. XTL-001-2020 

MEMORANDUM  

 

TO:  RBAP MEMBERS 

FROM:  MR. ROBERTO G. ABELLO, President 

DATE:  13 MARCH 2020 

SUBJECT: POSTPONEMENT OF 67TH ANNUAL NATIONAL CONVENTION & GMM 

 

Dear Member Banks: 
 
In line with the on-going national public health issues regardig the Corona Virus Disease, 
and the recommendation of the government and Department of Health to limit and avoid 
mass gatherings and events, the Board of Directors has decided to POSTPONE the 
upcoming 67th Annual National Convention and General Membership Meeting scheduled on 
May 21-22, 2020 at L’ Fisher Hotel in Bacolod City, until further notice. 
 
For members already REGISTERED: You have the option to (1) REFUND in full or use it as 
an (2) EVENT FUND. Please contact Ms. Rosemarie Ceriales, RBAP Cashier via email at 
cerialesrose.rbap@gmail.com or call 8527-2969. 
 
For members with BOOKINGS at L’ Fisher Main and L’ Fisher Chalet: You have the option to 
(1) REFUND in full or use it as an (2) EVENT FUND. Please contact Ms. Jesica Cepeda, via 
email at jescepeda.rbap@gmail.com or call 8527-2969. 
 
For questions and clarifications, please reach out to RBAP Secretariat and look for Ms. 
Yvette Inductivo via email at yvetteinductivo.rbap@gmail.com or call 8527-2969. 
 
Thank you very much! 
 
 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

ROBERTO G. ABELLO 

President 
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